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Happy New Year to everyone involved with Erme Valley RDA.  Thanks to you all for your Christmas gifts, sweets and biscuits, they were much appreciated by all the volunteers and should last us for a while.
The Olympia trip seemed to be a great success, we had a fantastic afternoon’s performance and all the travel arrangements went well.  There was an MP3 player left on the coach – is anyone missing one?

Also, after the CRUX fair, we found a brown coat (needlecord).

Reminder – if the weather is bad please ring if you are uncertain 07882 286421.

We are trying to get up to date with the DBS forms.  Please can you bring the numbers in as soon as you receive them back.
100 Club Winners for January:
1st (27)
 Alison Weeks

2nd (35) Vanessa Mildren

3rd (78) Tina Willcock

We still have problems with our horses and a shortage of volunteers, together with very little help in the yard.  Please be patient as we are trying to meet everyone’s needs.  Dougal is still lame which is adding to our problems.

DATES

15th to 19th February


Half Term – no riding

1st March



Course (Gloscester)

24th March



End of Term

11th April



Restart

2nd May



May Day – no riding

10th May



Show Jumping (provisional)

17th May



Dressage

30th May to 3rd June


Half Term – no riding
